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Comments: In my 40 years of interacting with the BNF I have never seen such a blatant attempt to marginalize

public comment as this week's blitz of project comment deadlines. As if "conditions based" pig-in-a-poke

approach is not bad enough, the piling on of public comment deadlines for projects long in the making is no

accident but is a cynical attempt to overwhelm  the public owners of the BNF.

Shame on Supervisor Matt Anderson and the FS staff going along with his scheme.


